

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of DAVE HUFF and ADA WITT

by Fredina Cobb

A gift has been given to the Winter Relief Ministry in memory of DAVE HUFF by

Phyllis Hopper

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of GEORGIA LAKINS and ADA WITT

by Pat Huff Luster Patterson Steve & Betty Surmont

A gift has been given to the Winter Relief Ministry in memory of GEORGIA LAKINS

by

Wes, Lynn, & Wesley Tipton , Seth & Sarah Reeves

A gift has been given to the Winter Relief Ministry in memory of ADA WITT by

Jack & Jessie Cloyd



2nd Annual Men's Golf Retreat Woodlake Resort November 9-10, 2018 \$150 Signup Sheet is in the Office October 14, 2018 Issue 41 Vol. XLX

The Baptist Builder (USPS 547-360), is published weekly by First Baptist Church, 401 N. Laurel Avenue, Corbin, Kentucky 40701. Periodical Postage Paid at Corbin, Kentucky. POSTMASTER: Send address changes to The Baptist Builder, 401 N. Laurel Avenue, Corbin, Kentucky 40701.

Sunday, October 14th

8:30am Ordination Council

9:30am Children's Music - Choir Room

9:30am Sunday School 10:10am Sanctuary Choir 10:30am Worship

Wednesday, October 17th

10:00am O.W.L.S. to Carver's Orchard No Wednesday Evening Activities

Thursday, October 18th

1-2:00pm Food Pantry

TriCounty Bridge

FBC 2020

Vision Campaign

Contributions Received: \$ 85,075.00 Additional Pledges: \$ 61,025.00



Dear FBC friends,

Your loving support during the recent loss of our loved-one has been amazing. Thank you for the calls, the cards, the memorial donations, the gifts, and the many other expressions of concern and sympathy. So many of you came to Tennessee to be with us, to say thank you isn't enough. May God bless and keep you.

Yours in Christ,

Norman and Pamela Bradley





The ordination of Patsy Faulkner, Teresa Lawson and Joyce Parker; the installation of J. Bill Sosh and Nell Winchester

www.corbinfbc.org

Dear Church Family,

What a wonderful time we had at our homecoming this past weekend! It was so wonderful to see FBC friends and family reuniting and sharing memories with one another of times long past. Meanwhile, it was a thrill to watch members and old friends take in our new history room with such joy and delight. The entire weekend was a grand success, and I'd like to thank the countless people who made it possible: from committee members to individual volunteers to those who sponsored aspects of the weekend.

At our dinner event on Saturday night I presented the 2020 Vision as compiled by our vision committee. This vision—the culmination of a year's work—is a distillation of our membership's hopes and dreams for the future of First Baptist Church. You will soon be receiving a letter from me outlining the vision that was presented along with particulars about the campaign launched that evening to make it possible. Meanwhile, you will begin seeing a weekly update in the Builder that reflects our progress as we continue forward with our 2020 Vision Campaign.

To that end I am enormously excited to announce this week—only three days removed from the vision's launch—that we have already received \$146,100: \$85,075 of that money in hand, \$61,025 in pledges! This is only \$35,000 shy of our first benchmark in our campaign. I am blown away by the generosity already exhibited, and I take this response as bold affirmation of this vision and the way it is already resonating with our church community!

In the letter you'll soon receive about the 2020 Vision, you will find pledge cards inviting you to join us in this exciting campaign. You will also find a Save-the-Date magnet for our 125th anniversary celebration on April 26, 2020, which I ask you to place prominently on your refrigerators so as to hold the date.

What a blessing to be part of this church at this time; what a mighty spirit is at work amongst our fellowship; what a blessing is the tie that binds; what a blessing is this membership to the Corbin community past, present, and future.

To God be the glory, Amen and Amen.

All my love, Austin



The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, October 14th are placed in memory of HUBERT AND LYDIA WELLS

by Eddie , Margaret, and Eddie Wells

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, October 14th are placed in memory of BOBBY AND CARRIE GOINS

by Kathy Goins John Goins Scott Goins



It's Apple Picking time at Carver's Orchard and Apple Fritter time at the Applehouse Restaurant. The O.W.L.S. will travel to Cosby, Tennessee on Wednesday, October 17th for a delicious meal and beautiful fall scenery along the way. The cost of this trip is the cost of your meal. A signup sheet is available in the office.

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Twenty-first Sunday after Pentecost

October 14, 2018 Ten-thirty O'clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons

Psalm 90:12-17 Hebrews 4:12-16 Mark 10:17-31

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir

Seek Ye First the Kingdom of God

Sermon by Austin Carty

"Before Him No Creature Is Hidden"

The Ordination of
Patsy Faulkner, Teresa Lawson, and Joyce Parker
to the Diaconate

USHERS & GREETERS October 14, 2018

- 1. Colleen Darabant
- 2. Norman Teague
- 3. Geoff Marietta
- 4. Bill Sosh
- 4. Nettie Sosh
- 4. J. Bill Sosh
- 5. John Goins
- 5. Sandi Curd
- 5. Geoff Marietta
- 6. Steve Surmont
- 6. Gary Motz
- 7. David Landrum

Pastoral Care Emergencies Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Austin Carty (336) 688-6390

If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a message on his voice mail. Messages will be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon: Jeff Tipton 524-8395

October 7, 2018

Budget Offerings: \$ 12,911.00 YTD Budget Offerings: \$ 12,911.00 Loose Change: \$ 102.23 Winter Relief: \$ 60,650.00

Loose change received in October will benefit the Shoebox Ministry to children in Southeastern and Southern Kentucky, distributed through Olive Branch Ministries.

October 14th:

Nursery: Fredina Cobb and Rebecca Daniel Children's Church: (OC) Seth & Sarah Reeves (YC) Wes & Lynn Tipton